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The First Transnational Meeting took place in the beautiful old
Italian town of Cori from the 16th to the 18th of November. The
meeting was hosted by Polygonal, which took care of the
project team down to the smallest detail and ensured that the
joint work ran smoothly. 
  
As this was the first face-to-face meeting, the partners had a
great opportunity to get to know each other personally. During
the meeting, the partners discussed various aspects of project
management and implementation, the work already done and
outlined the next steps and timeline.

In particular, the final version of Project Result 1 (PR 1) was
presented, which was uploaded to the DiG-Equal website
shortly afterwards and whose translation into the partner
languages is currently being finalised. 
The partnership also took special time to discuss the
development of PR2. After the meeting, everyone went home
with a clear vision for future work and a clearly defined set of
tasks and time. We plan to have completed the entire course for
adults and adult educators by the time our next newsletter is
published.
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As to PR 2, the first draft of a context-based
course on e-government and digital skills for
low-skilled/low-qualified adults is completed
and evaluated by partners. Currently, the
partners are working on the necessary changes
to finalise the course. At the same time, the
teaching activities for a preparatory course on
the context-based approach and e-government
for adult educators have also been developed.

Project progress

Continue the work on PR 2
course development for adult
educators and production of

video pills accompanying
modules of each e-government
domain. Expecting to have the
complete course finished by

May 2023.

Next steps 






“Methodology”: a guidance
framework and methodology for
adult educators to support their
work with low-skilled and low-
qualified adults, by extending
their digital classes on topics
and problems related to the

usage of online services and e-
government by adults in Europe.






National legislation and standards
regarding the accessibility of online
resources by users;
 Existing e-government services per
country;  
Guidance on national strategies for the
inclusion of adults with fewer
opportunities; 
List of mediating organisations that
support adults in accessing online
resources. 

“Interactive Database” :
 



The translation of PR 1 into the partner languages is in

progress and will be uploaded to the website soon. 





So far PR1 "Sustainable Digital Adult Education Goals"
has been completed and uploaded on the project
website. It is presented in the form of a methodology and
an interactive database.

SEE YOU AGAIN IN
CYPRUS IN APRIL 2023!

PR1 DONE 

PR2 ONGOING  

https://www.digequal.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/DigEqual-PR1-Global-V2.docx.pdf
https://www.digequal.com/interactive-database/

